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Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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Thanks to: Ukrainian Canadian Foundation of Taras 
Shevchenko, Canadian First World War Internment 
Recognition Fund, Ukrainian Canadian Civil Liberties 
Association and our Foundation, Inky Mark MP, Ukrainian 
Canadian Congress-Vernon Branch, Edgewood Community 
Internet Society, Royal Canadian Legion Br. #203, Milne 
Internment Photographs, Dorothy and Rollie Crabbe, Ron 
and Phyllis Volansky, Andrea Hug, Cara Atherton, Joe 
Tetroe, Maurice Borho, Steve Jonson, Kurtis and Russell 
Hopp,  Shameen Prentice, Karlene Harper, Sean Harper, 
Andrew Harper, Esper Espersen, Forest McKeating, Brady 
Milne, Brody Jordan, Michelle Pittaway, Jerod Jacobsen, 
Milan Provost, Jill Cann at CutRite Meats, Bernice Rutski, 
Emerson Coatsworth, Sherry Haggart, Glen Gilmour, 
Michael Walton, Kathy Watson, Mandy Warren, Dayla 
Provost, Holly Brindamour, the community of Edgewood 
and the Inonoaklin Valley for all of their support, a special 
thanks to BC Hydro for their sponsorship, and last but most 
importantly, the volunteers, staff, and directors of “The 
Edge”. 

 

           Remembrance Day 

On November 11th, 2009 there will be a Remembrance Day 
ceremony taking place at the cenotaph in the park at 10:45 
a.m. This will be followed by tea and lunch at the legion 
afterwards.  

Columbia River’s Edge Legacy DVD 

For sale for $10 at the Edge. For information about any of our 
events or projects, please feel free to call The Edge. 

The Ukrainian-Canadian 
Commemorative Consecration 

Ceremony 

 
On October 24th, 2009, the unveiling of the 

memorial plaque commemorated for the Ukrainian-
Canadian imprisonment in Edgewood, 1915-1916, took 
place at the entrance of the Donselaar Memorial Park. 
Ukrainian-Canadians from all over Canada attended as 
well as West Kootenay Boundary M.L.A. Katrine Conroy, 
Jim Abbott P.C. M.P., and Inky Mark M.P. of Manitoba. 
The ceremony opened with the singing of “O Canada” 
lead by Jessica Harper, followed by the unveiling by 
Dorothy and Rollie Crabbe, and Ron and Phyllis 
Volansky. The consecration of the monument and the 
laying of wreathes came afterward. Wreathes were laid 
by the Ukrainian Canadian Civil Liberties Association, 
the Ukrainian Canadian Foundation of Taras 
Shevchenko, the Ukrainian Canadian Congress, the 
Edgewood Community Internet Society (Jack Lewis), the 
Community Access Program (Jessica Harper), and the 
Royal Canadian Legion Br. #203 (Milan Prevost). The 
ceremony closed with the Ukrainian National Anthem. 
The master of ceremonies was Andrea Malysh, UCCLA. 

After the unveiling, there was a marvellous 
lunch held at the legion which had several events in it 
self. The lunch started off with a musical number called 
“Friends along the Way” written and performed by 
Sherry Haggart, followed by the serving of the lunch. 
Speeches were given by Jim Abbott MP, Prof. Lubomyr 
Luciuk PhD UCCLA, and Inky Mark MP. The lunch 
closed with two songs performed by local musicians, 
Sherry Haggart, Emerson Coatsworth, Glen Gilmour, 
and Jessica Harper. 

 


